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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
Dear Current Resident: 
 
In compliance with Irvine Unified School District (IUSD) Board of Education Policy and Administrative Regulation on the placement 
of relocatable classrooms on existing school sites, we are notifying you of the School District’s intent to remove and replace seven (7) 
existing relocatable classroom unit(s) with an eight (8) classroom “villa” building in the summer “2018” at Canyon View Elementary 
school. 
 
It is necessary to remove and replace the seven existing classroom relocatables that have reached their full lifecycle.  These relocatable 
buildings will be replaced with an eight (8) classroom “villa” building including student and staff restrooms as well as a collaboration 
space in a configuration shown on Exhibit A, (reverse side of this notice). 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend a public information meeting, which will provide information on the work proposed for the 
Canyon View Elementary School.  IUSD representatives will be on hand to answer questions.  This meeting will begin promptly at 
6:00 p.m. on Monday, November 27, 2017.  If you are unable to attend, but would like to submit comments, you may do so by 
submitting them to: 
 
Donna Jordan, (949) 936-5306 
DonnaJordan@iusd.org 
Technician, Facilities Planning  
Irvine Unified School District 
2015 Roosevelt 
Irvine, CA 92620 
 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Monday, November 27, 2017 6:00 p.m. 
CANYON VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL-MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 
12025 YALE COURT, IRVINE, CA 92620   
 
IUSD BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING – BOARD REVIEW 
The IUSD Board of Education at their regularly scheduled Board meeting will review this proposed project. 
 
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 – 6:30 p.m.  
Irvine Unified School District Administration Center 
5050 Barranca Parkway, Irvine, CA 92604 
 
 
cc: John Fogarty, Assistant Superintendent, Business Services, IUSD 

Kelvin Okino, Executive Director, Facilities Planning and Construction Services, IUSD 
Joe Hoffman, Director, Maintenance & Operations, IUSD 
Kim Coffeen, Director, Facilities Planning, IUSD 
Christina Giguiere, Principal, Canyon View Elementary School, IUSD 
Annie Brown, Public Information Officer, Superintendents Office, IUSD 
Kyle Miller, Web & Digital Media Developer, Ed Tech Department, IUSD 
Tim Gehrich, Acting Director, Community Development, City of Irvine 
Laurie Hoffman, Director, Community Services, City of Irvine 
Surrounding Homeowners Associations 



Exhibit A Existing Parking Lot

Existing Main Campus

Existing Childcare

New Villa Building


